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Facility ID No. 50592 
 
The KTVR(TV) transmitter has been operating at reduced power since April 6, 2023, due to a 
high reflected power situation.  It is not yet known what is causing the higher than normal 
reflected power because Oregon Public Broadcasting (OPB) has not been able to access the 
transmitter site due to high snow levels and severe weather.   
 
OPB is working on getting the snow plowed by an outside contractor who has the equipment and 
skills necessary perform the work to allow access to the site.  It is unknown at this time, 
however, what OPB will find once the licensee has access to the site or what will be required to 
restore KTVR to full power.   
 


